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29th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 
Marwell Zoo Trip 
 
Oak Class have shown an interest in animals since starting school. In the Early Years Foundation 
Stage we are keen to follow these interests and create learning experiences around them. 
 
On Tuesday 17th October we will be visiting Marwell Zoo. Due to the small class number, we 
shall travel there by a minibus and three cars. We will inform you if your child is travelling by car 
as we will ask you to provide a car seat. Please make sure your child arrives promptly at 8.30am 
on the day, so that we can leave as soon all of the children are present in school. We will be 
returning by the end of the school day. As part of our trip the children will be provided with a 
packed lunch from Chartwells.  
 
For this trip children will need the following: 

 School uniform (all clearly named please) 

 Suitable footwear 

 Waterproof jacket  

 Named small rucksack or easy to carry lunchbox to put your child’s packed lunch into. 

 Extra carton or bottle of drink 
 
The cost of the trip will be £8, the school has funded the majority of the cost for this trip. Please 
return the money and form by Wednesday 11th October 2017. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Marwell Zoo  
 
I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………………………(Name) 

to attend the  Marwell Zoo Trip  on Tuesday  17th October 2017. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer………………………Date 
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